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The Fifth Far East Agricultural Credit

SPONSOR

MINISTRY OF AGRICLLTURE & FORESTRY

REFPUBLIC OF KOREA

Mr. Chamnion Saranaga

Ministry of National Development
Bangkok

Kingdom of Thailand

Dear Sir:

And Cooperative Workshop

SECRETARIATE
C/O NATIONAL AGRICUL~
-TURAL COOPERATIVES FEDERATION
SEOUL, KOREA
CABLE ADDRESS "KONACOF”

April 7, 1965

We refer to our letter of February 23, 1965, informing you of
our preparation activities for the Fifth Far East Agricultural

10 to 26, 1965.

In view of the fact that we have not

Credit & Co-operative Workshop to be held in Seoul from May

redeived the list of your

delegates, we request that you send us the list of delegates
showing name, job title and name of organization each delegate
represents, along with hotel reservation for showing preferred
style of rooms for reservation by April 20, 1965.

We would appreciate your immediate attention to this matter.

With warm regards,

Sincerely yours,

A Nam Kyu
1 General Secretary
Preparatory Committee for
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The Fifth Far East Agricultural
Credit and Cooperative Workshop
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